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MUSEUM SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
The Museum staff wish everyone a happy Easter weekend and we hope you are enjoying 
the public holidays. 
 
The Museum School Holiday Program starts on Tuesday, so after all the Easter eggs are 
finished, feel free to head daun’taun from 6 April to 17 April and have fun learning at the 
museums.  
 
The new activities for the Easter school holidays include - learning about escaped convicts, 
unscrambling word puzzles and balancing ballast pieces at the Sirius Museum.  
 
As usual, holiday booklets can be picked up at the R.E.O bookshop at Kingston or any of the 
museum venues. And remember that locals and kids have free entry to all Museum venues.  
We look forward to seeing yorlye! 
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